4.11 (c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Main St W

From: Daniel Dunham

Date: May 6, 2022 at 5:11:11 PM EDT
To: Ward 1 Office <wardl@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Main St W

Just wanted to send a quick note thanking Clr. Wilson for their work on the truck route issue. Hope to
see less trucks cutting through downtown in the future.

Yesterday was a very tough day down here, we live at 338 Main W and arrived home seconds after the
terrible tragedy had occurred. We have witnessed tens of motor vehicle crashes over the 21 years we
have been here. Not to mention the close calls, wrong way drivers, crashes that don’t make the news.
Yesterday’s was possibly the most horrible we have witnessed. Hoping that change will happen, to make
the street safer for all users. We continue to support your efforts to improve our neighborhood and city.
Daniel Dunham & Margaret Juraj



